
14 September 2023 
Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

Holy Angels Parishioners, 

Today the Parish Finance Committee is providing the financial report for Holy Angels Parish for the 
fiscal period beginning July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, as compared to the previous year. This report 
shows the income and expense of both the Parish and the school and the net financial results. 

It is with immense gratitude that we present this financial report. Only because of your generosity has 
Holy Angels been able to provide for the sacramental, temporal, and spiritual needs of our parishioners 
and our community. With the gift of your financial support, we can continue to build up Holy Angels 
Parish and School as a missionary outpost in Shelby County. Thank you and may the Lord bless you! 

We have experienced some financial difficulties over the past three years and a drop in giving over the 
past year, we would ask parishioners to make the extra effort to contribute what they have been giving 
and consider increasing their donation to the regular Sunday collection. If every parish family would 
prayerfully consider an increase in their weekly contribution by $5 to $10 more and if those who are not 
giving would start giving, we can build the reserves needed for the future of Holy Angels and provide for 
the many needs of our parishes including providing a living wage for our employees. 

Parishioners can now set up electronic fund transfer (EFT) which is now available for all of our parishes 
within St. Joseph, Pillar of Families Parishes. You can call the parish office (937)498-2307 and talk to Jill 
Schulze or Jeff Replogle to get envelopes or to set up an EFT to begin giving. You can also find an EFT 
form on the parish website that can be turned into the parish office or put into the collection. We need 
everyone’s help in order to make our parishes thrive and flourish.   

Contributions made to the Repair and Maintenance fund continue to support the annual operating expense 
items of the parish. Over the past few years, we have had major items that needed to be addressed and 
were blessed to have parish reserves to pay for these expenses. We thank you for your continued 
generosity to the Repair and Maintenance fund so that we can replenish our reserves for any future capital 
expenses that may occur unexpectedly. 

The stained-glass restoration continues to draw to its successful conclusion. We are grateful that we have 
been able to preserve this part of Holy Angel's beauty for generations to come. 

Holy Angels parish would not be what it is today without the support of our parishioners through 
volunteerism, financial contributions, and most importantly, prayer. It is with heartfelt gratitude that we 
say thank you for all the support our parishioners give as we strive to continue to make Holy Angels a 
great church community! May God bless you and keep you. 

Peace in Christ, 

 

Father Jarred Kohn, Pastor 

 


